
July 19, 2024

PUBLIC WORKSHOP NOTICE
ERLANGER ROAD FUTURE PARK

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

The City of Erlanger will hold a Public Workshop on July 30, 2024 on Tulip Tree between Fir Tree and
Sycamore, Erlanger, Kentucky. The Public Workshop will be held from 6-8 p.m. There will be a
presentation at 6:15 p.m.

PUBLIC WORKSHOP TOPIC

Erlanger Road Future Park Improvement Project

For those who need assistance or accommodations to attend the workshop, please contact the City Clerk
at 859-727-2525.

City of Erlanger

Sherry Hoffman
Sherry Hoffman
City Clerk

CITY MISSION STATEMENT: Performing collectively to provide exemplary services for our community with
integrity and pride.

www.erlangerky.gov


